
 
 

MULTIPLYING DISCIPLES WITH  
THE LIFE-TRANSFORMING GOSPEL OF JESUS CHRIST 

April 5, 2015 
Dr. J. David Reid, Senior Pastor 

 

 
 

EASTER SUNDAY 
 

"I am the resurrection and the life.  He who believes in Me, 
though he may die, he shall live.  And whoever lives and believes 
in Me shall never die." 
                                                                                    John 11:25-26  

 
9:00AM WORSHIP SERVICE  

Deacon of the Week:  Phil Hull -  208-0871 
Counselors:  Phil & Sally Hull 

Wayne & Carol Carden; Cecil & Sue Shaw 

 
11:00AM WORSHIP SERVICE  

Deacon of the Week:  John Jeffries -  566-3456 
Counselors: John & Melissa Jeffries 

Hershel & Allyson Kreis 
  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Week of March 29,  2015 
 

 Blended Worship Service     140  
 Contemporary Worship Service    201  
 Children's Church                                                  16                  
 Preschool Worship   25       
 Total Worship 382 
 Sunday School (Combined) 287       
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 CHURCH-WIDE NEWS 

 

 

 
Many thousands of Spanish-speaking people live in the northeastern 
U.S. and many live in Maryland and Delaware.  Few of them know 
Christ personally.  That's why our church is supporting Jose and Mayra 
Nater through our Cooperative Program giving, because they are 
starting three churches at the same time--two in Maryland and one in 
Delaware. 
 
During the week Jose works full-time as an air conditioning repairman.  
On Sundays he drives between the three churches to deliver three 
sermons in Spanish and visit with members after the service. 
 
We pray that the Lord will keep the Naters physically and spiritually 
strong for their ministry. 

 
 
 

 
 

SMITH MEMORIAL BAPTIST CHURCH  
2015 GOAL - $14,000 

 
This offering is much more than an offering envelope and an annual 
missions-giving emphasis.  When we give to this offering,  100% of our 
gift will be transformed into missionary salaries and ministry supplies.  
Those missionaries and supplies will help others hear the message of 
Christ and respond in faith to His offer of salvation. 

 

 
 

Sunday, April 5 
 No Evening Activities  
 
Monday,  April 6 
 Church Office Closed 
 
Tuesday, April 7 
2:00PM Women's Missionary Union 
 
Wednesday,  April 8 
 No Children's or Youth Activities - Spring Break 
6:15PM Contemporary Worship Rehearsal  
 
Thursday,  April 9 
9:00AM Fun Bunch trip to Appomattox 
  
    
Upcoming Dates 
 
April 12  Community Dinner 
April 14  American Heritage Girls Troop Meeting 
April 22  AWANA Grand Prix & Youth Fundraiser Dinner 
April 25  Women's Ministry Spring Tea 
April 28  American Heritage Girls Troop Meeting 
May 1  9th Annual Good News Jail Banquet 
May 4  WMU Meeting 
May 7  Fun Bunch Lunch 
May 9  Care Net Resource Pregnancy Centers Walk 4 Life 
May 15-16 Women's Retreat 
May 25  Memorial Day - Church Office Closed 
May 27  AWANA Celebration 
May 31  Church Picnic 

 
 
 



 
 

 

 
       
  
 

  Join us on Wednesday nights from 6-8 p.m. for 
Awana    Clubs (Grades K-6)! 
   
  April 8          No Club - Spring Break 
 
  The Awana Grand Prix will be held on Wednesday, 
  April 22. This is a pinewood derby special event  
  and parents MUST attend with their clubber.  Car  
  kits are for sale for $5 at Opening and Closing each 
  Awana Club night.  On the night of the race, SMBC 
  youth will be selling dinner as a fundraiser. Dinner 
  is optional.  Dinner and Check-In for your car will  
  begin at 5 p.m.  All cars should be checked in by  
  5:30 p.m. so that the race can begin at 5:45 p.m.  
  Trophies will be given out based on speed and  
  design for the Cubbies/Sparks division and T&T  
  division.  

 
Summer Camp 

It is not too late to sign up for summer camp!  
Please inform Jeshua if your child would like to 
attend Snowbird Wilderness Outfitters youth camp 
this July.  You can find the required forms in the 
FLC.  Return the forms and deposit as soon as 
possible. 

 
 

 

 
     

    9th Annual Banquet 

 

Hosted by Smith Memorial Baptist Church 

May 1, 2015 at 6:30PM 
  

This is the first time this event has been held in a church facility 
instead of a hotel convention center.  The food is being catered by 
Brock's Barbeque in Chester, VA, and will be wonderful. 
We will have several testimonies from ex-inmates from the 
Virginia Peninsula Jail who have experienced the life-changing 
power of the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  Music will be provided by the 
Men's Chorus from St. John's Baptist Church. 
 
Please come and support one of our local missions programs.  The 
cost is $16.00 and a love gift will be collected. 
 
See Norman Neal for a ticket or call him at 757-871-5238. 
 
 

CARE NET RESOURCE PREGNANCY CENTER 
DID YOU KNOW: 

 In the U.S. more than 1 million babies are aborted 
each year. 

 In 2013, 1,730 babies were aborted on the 
Peninsula -- just 20 minutes from Williamsburg. 

 
The Care Net Resource Pregnancy Center will be sponsoring a 
Walk 4 Life on Saturday, May 9th at Newport News Park.  We at 
Smith Memorial can make a difference by: 

 Raising Funds by collecting pledges. 
 Walk to bring awareness of Care Net's mission to continue 

to provide help and hope for women and their unborn 
children.  

For more information, contact Amy Foos at (757) 250-3935. 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
1 Thessalonians 5:11 
“Therefore, encourage one another and build one another up…” 
  
Have you ever felt like you hit rock bottom or faced impenetrable 
odds? If so, do you remember the emotions that gripped your heart 
and mind?  Did anyone notice and respond or did you feel like you 
were all alone? 
As the body of Christ, we are called to encourage those around us.  
That is why we are asking you to consider at least 3 people you can 
write a handwritten letter to for the purpose of building them up.  It 
may be a church member or neighbor.  In either case, the goal is for 
you to simply have the eyes and heart of Jesus.  How can He use 
you to breathe the breath of life into someone dear to your heart?  
Focus the letter on the person’s strengths and why you admire 
them.  Consider ways to inspire and support them during their time 
of need.  We can’t wait to hear how God uses you!  Please share with 
others what God is doing! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Servanthood Evangelism 
in 

My Jerusalem 
 

Faith in Action for Sunday, April 19th 
 

The youth will be helping Tidewater Physicians send 
40 boxes of items to soldiers at Camp Carroll in South 
Korea.  The soldiers just left and will be there 
approximately two years; some for one year. 
 
They are asking our youth to make cards and provide 
whatever items they can from the list below: 
 

 Magazines for men and women (used are fine) 

 Yarn 

 Jerky 

 Chap Stick 

 Snack-size chip bags 

 Decks of cards 

 Candy (non-melting) 

 Gum 

 Crackers 

 Headphones 
 
If you are willing to donate some or all of these items, 
please see Jeshua or Heather Jones. 
 



 
 
 

 
 

  

When Life Gives You Lemons 

             Dealing with the Trials of Life 

                                                  (Studying the Book of James)  

 

Friday,  May 15, 4pm -   

Saturday,  May 16,  2pm 

Eastover Retreat Center 

 
 

Space is limited so grab a brochure, read all about it and 
sign up today! 

 

Retreat Package ($60) Includes:            

Lodging, Meals, Spiritual Notebook, Inspirational 
Moments with fellowship of believers, making new 

friends in Christ, Fun, Fellowship and even a few 
surprises! 

 


